16¢h May, 1950,
lieer mr, van der Weel,

1 duly received your letter of the Sth
{nstent regerding the motorship "CARKHAVEN I®.
oo }"mmzmxa 1I" and "TANKHAVEN III%.

ur, lurnbull informs me that in one ship

of this ¢ tg iegieter required some minor
 lgtructural edditions, end & & result he thinks 1%
|woulé ve far better to press for these Uhree ships %o
‘lbe reinsteted in the former B.Ce clesaification.

+ the Special Surveys carried out &t Singepore
lwould eppear to have been done by fmericsn Dureau
representetives end Lefie surveyors %ook no pert in them,

For BeCe 0lass, therefore, the “peoisl
farveys would require to be corried out sgein but es
such & survey would not entall & grest desl of work,
we send you & messsge of encouragement to continue

your offorts to bring these ships beok into DeCe alass.

%ith kindest regerds,
Yours sincerely,

Pe He van dey ‘@sil, 1.8Qe,
‘liaﬁ‘ﬁ‘fimm&h

2021
€ Lloyd’s Register
Ola%lgéE%daIW?



